
 

Enrolling in Multi-Factor Authentication 

for the Employee Portal 
This stepper will guide you through enrolling in Multi-Factor Authentication. Go to philasd.org 

and log in with your full District email address (@philasd.org) and password.  

 

1.​ Log into your employee portal at www.philasd.org. 

2.​ Click the icon in the top right corner of the page, as shown below. 

3.​ Select Account.  

 

 
 

 

4.​ Select MFA Enrollment as shown in the picture below. 

 

 

http://www.philasd.org


 

5.​ Check the box “I would like to enable multi-factor authentication.” Then click Save. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6.​ You will now be successfully enrolled in Multi-factor Authentication starting on the next 

working day, as this is an overnight process that will update. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*Please note that this change cannot be undone. When logging into your School District 

portal, you will be required to authenticate through this process each time. 

7.​ Once you have successfully enrolled, you will have the option of using your mobile 

device to authenticate. Click here for the stepper for using your device to authenticate. 

​ Click here for the stepper for using an older device to authenticate. 

8.​ For current VPN users, click here for the stepper for adding another account for MFA. 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1QX0L2SxRgNe-tJMObNSx20i28zQ69I_INxAc_yKwfPM/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Cw-S_ohxdD25YWYdMBjRJhLogT8AE0UQUS5J2xvQtfo/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/145WrdAqy3A9MnpwdpqM__9ve8pYofIwklhbxAAoC75s/edit?usp=sharing

